
8 April 2020 
 
 
 
 
To:  All Craigleith Residents  
       (and copies to their next-of-kin) 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Visitors to Craigleith 
 
We hope that you are keeping safe and well in these difficult times. 
 
As you will know, the government has asked everyone other than ‘key workers’ to 
stay at home to limit the spread of coronavirus. 
 
We understand how difficult it is, particularly for those used to having regular contact 
with their friends and families, or those receiving support from organisations other 
than Sage Care.  However, you will appreciate that Craigleith provides 
accommodation for people who need extra care and many of those are the most 
vulnerable to the virus. 
 
We are, therefore, writing to ask for your help to keep everyone as safe as possible. 
Please tell those who may usually visit you not to for now.  The care team are in 
touch with every resident on a daily basis and have said that they will do all that they 
reasonably can to provide extra help to those that may need it for the duration of the 
coronavirus pandemic. 
 
We sincerely hope that if everyone follows this advice as closely as possible it will 
help to reduce the risk of infection. 
 
Please make those people that usually visit you aware of this advice as soon as you 
can.  Where we have contact details for families and next-of-kin we will send them a 
copy of this letter as well. 
 
Please also do all that you can to protect yourself and your neighbours by following 
this advice and, in doing so, help to bring an end to the current situation sooner than 
may otherwise be the case.  
 
Stay safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
David Hall 
Head of Housing 
 


